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ACADEMIC ADVISING
All students have an academic advisor who is their academic content
expert.  An academic advisor monitors your academic plan of study
and works collaboratively with you to develop their class schedule to
meet the degree requirements for their given academic major.

Your academic advisor will play a crucial role in helping you adjust to a
new environment, clarify expectations, simplify the university experience
and stay on track until graduation.

Your advisor is your partner in exploring and defining your academic,
career and life goals. Your advisor will help you choose classes that
interest you while still meeting the degree requirements for your major.

Plan now to meet with your advisor, discuss your goals and register
for courses early. It’s the surest way to get the classes you want. Once
you’re underway, always consult with your academic advisor before
changing your schedule or considering another course of study. Dropping
or withdrawing from a course without the help of an advisor may cause
problems you haven’t anticipated.

ADVISING OFFICES
College of Arts and Letters (https://www.utoledo.edu/al/advising/)

College of Business and Innovation (https://www.utoledo.edu/business/
StuServ/)

The Judith Herb College of Education (https://www.utoledo.edu/
education/studentservices/advisors.html)

College of Engineering (https://www.utoledo.edu/engineering/advising/)

College of Health and Human Services (https://www.utoledo.edu/hhs/
student-services/)

College of Law (https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.utoledo.edu%2Flaw%2Fadmissions
%2Fprep%2F&data=05%7C02%7CCathy.Zimmer%40utoledo.edu
%7Cb6ccd42a105044b19fb608dc267fe783%7C1d6b1707baa94a3da8f8deabfb3d467b
%7C0%7C0%7C638427577982463705%7CUnknown
%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D
%7C0%7C%7C
%7C&sdata=P5G3jIDA0UE4ZQNTdao7j8fLY525oka3r6v11QUlqKk
%3D&reserved=0)

College of Medicine and Life Science (https://www.utoledo.edu/med/
studentaffairs/)

College of Natural Sciences and Mathematics (https://www.utoledo.edu/
nsm/advising/)

College of Nursing (https://www.utoledo.edu/nursing/nursingadvisors/)

College of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences (https://
www.utoledo.edu/pharmacy/current/advisers.html)

University College (https://www.utoledo.edu/uc/academicservices/
advising.html)

PRE-HEALTH ADVISING
Pre-Health Advising Center (https://www.utoledo.edu/success/pre-
health-advising/)
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